
 
 
 
3 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
 
It gives me great pleasure to announce that after two years of planning the library extension will start in January 
2020. As an outstanding school, literacy is a powerful tool in increasing the life chances of all our students, the new 
extension will allow us to expand our facilities to offer a better service to the students at Dixons Kings Academy. 
 
As I am sure you will understand this work will cause some considerable disruption to the normal running of the 
school and whilst we have managed to prevent disruption to lessons we cannot prevent some necessary changes 
to protect the health and safety of everyone whilst they are on site.  
 
As such from 6 January there will be no access to the main site via the rear gate from Coppice Wood Avenue. This 
will affect all students who use the gate to get to and from school. The gate will be locked to protect students from 
heavy traffic and building operations for the duration of this build. Parents who use Coppice Wood Avenue to 
collect their children will need to make alternative arrangements in both the morning and evening.   
 
Main reception will be open as normal throughout this process.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience this will cause but this is the best way to safeguard all on site whilst the 
alterations are happening. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 
 
Mr R Wilson  
Principal   
 
 
 
  
 
 

 


